
 
 

Dear Parents 
 

School Information 
 

Our Stars 

A huge ‘congratulations’ to our special stars this week.  To achieve this award children have tried very 

hard to excel in an area of their learning or behaviour.  Our stars this week are: 
 

Reception Isla  Amelia  Joey   

Year 1 Lucy  Myles  Jacob  

Year 2 Arabella Emily  Ella 

Year 3 Alfie  Sofia  Carly 

Year 4 Freddie Jessie  Louis    

Year 5 Yashi  Lucy  Tristan Will 

Year 6 Andres Ella  Jessica Scarlett 
 

We are delighted to present a School Crossing Award to Freddie in Year 1.  
 

Attendance 

Congratulations to the following classes who were winners for the week commencing 3rd June.   
 

Gold Trophy Miss Murray’s Class (98.67%) 

Silver Trophy  Mrs Johnson’s Class (97.67%) 
 

Attendance Ted Mrs Pardoe’s Class (98.33%) 

 Miss Needham’s Class and Miss Palmer’s Class (97.33%) 
  
Sports Days 2024 

As previously advertised, sports day will take place this year as follows:  
 

Monday 17th June  Reception (2:00pm)    Tuesday 18th June  Year 6 (10:00am) 

Wednesday 19th June Year 5 (10:00am)  Wednesday 19th June Year 1 (2:00pm) 

Thursday 20th June  Year 4 (10:00am)  Tuesday 25th June  Year 2 (2:00pm) 

Wednesday 26th June Year 3 (10:00am) (not 2:00pm) 
 

As in previous years, we shall open the gate at the bottom of Kingsley Avenue shortly before each event 

to allow access to the school field. Please come along to support your children.   
 

School Organisation 2024-25 – Reception Parents - Please Note Change of Date 

Apologies for any inconvenience; however, it has been necessary to change the date of the curriculum 

meeting for our current Reception parents.  This meeting, where you will meet your child’s new class 

teacher, will now take place as follows: 
  

 Thursday 11th July – 5:00pm–5:45pm 

 For parents of children moving from Reception to Year 1 
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Oracy Challenge  

Think about the different ways that people speak and accents that they have. Do you know someone who 

has an accent? Can you speak using a different accent? How many different ones can you do? Why don't 

you try and learn a new one? Can your friends and family guess the accent that you are speaking in? 
 

Friends of Westfield – Follow us on Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/FriendsWestfieldBourne 

A big thank you to everyone who supported this week’s Father’s Day (Someone Special) Sale. We served 

around 500 children in our pop-up shop on Wednesday, plus we left stock with the super office and nursery 

teams for the rest of the week. We will tell you the final count next week. Thanks to all our helpers and 

all the coordination of school staff. It was lovely to see the children choosing their cards & gifts – we 

wish you all a lovely and hopefully restful Sunday! 
 

Our next exciting event is next week! Come along to our Family Fun Afternoon on Friday 21st June –  

3.30pm-5:00pm - The event is open to all members of the school community and their families. There will 

be a variety of activities including: inflatables; outdoor games; tombola; ice-cream, candy floss and other 

refreshments; face painting plus the chance to win a Barrow of Booze! It is not too late to get involved, 

so if you have a talent, a skill or are just happy to help man a stall please get in touch. We’d be very 

grateful for the extra helpers. 
 

Non-Uniform Day for your donations! Miss Atkinson has kindly agreed to non-uniform on Family Fun Day 

(Friday 21st June) in return for your support. If your child would like to join in the dress down fun, please 

send them into school with a donation for either our sweets & treats tombola, barrow of booze raffle or 

cake stall. We’ll remind you nearer the time too. If anyone would like to donate any items before the day, 

please do so via the office or any committee member. Thank you for your support!  
 

Bourne Westfield School Lottery 

Congratulations to Mrs Watson and Mr Loetzer who was the winner of the school lottery last week. The 

winnings increase as more people join - if you want to join for just £1 per ticket per week and have a 

chance of winning the weekly draw, then please go to www.yourschoollottery.co.uk, search for Bourne 

Westfield and follow the on screen instructions.   

 
 

 

Miss K Atkinson 

Headteacher 

 

 

EDAN Lincs Domestic Abuse Service   01522 510041  https://edanlincs.org.uk/ 

Providing support and assistance to men, women and children suffering, or fleeing from domestic abuse in 

Lincolnshire 

  

Healthy Minds Lincolnshire      https://www.lpft.nhs.uk/young-people/lincolnshire/young-people/i-need-

more-help/healthy-minds-lincolnshire# 

Providing support and treatment for children, young people and their families, who are experiencing 

emotional wellbeing difficulties. 

 

Place2be  https://www.place2be.org.uk/ 

Place2Be is a children’s mental health charity working with pupils, families and staff in UK schools.  

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/FriendsWestfieldBourne
http://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/
https://edanlincs.org.uk/
https://www.lpft.nhs.uk/young-people/lincolnshire/young-people/i-need-more-help/healthy-minds-lincolnshire
https://www.lpft.nhs.uk/young-people/lincolnshire/young-people/i-need-more-help/healthy-minds-lincolnshire
https://www.place2be.org.uk/


MIND     https://www.mind.org.uk/    0300 123 3393 

Providing support for people living with a mental health problem or supporting someone with a mental 

health problem. 
 

Family lives    https://www.familylives.org.uk/    0808 800 2222        

Providing early intervention and crisis support to families. 
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